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January 21, 2014



VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Hood Canal Telephone Co., Inc. - First Revision of Sheet No. 111 Canceling Original Sheet No. 111; First Revision of Sheet No. 115 Canceling Original Sheet No. 115; First Revision of Sheet No. 116 Canceling Original Sheet No. 116; First Revision of Sheet No. 117 Canceling Original Sheet No. 117; First Revision of Sheet No. 118 Canceling Original Sheet No. 118; First Revision of Sheet No. 119 Canceling Original Sheet No. 119; First Revision of Sheet No. 120 Canceling Original Sheet No. 120; First Revision of Sheet No. 121 Canceling Original Sheet No. 121 

Dear Mr. King:

	Attached are the above-referenced tariff sheets.  The purpose of the filing is to remove the off-premises extension (OPX) service and to discontinue the Integrated Services Digital Network (ISDN).  There are no customers on either the OPX or ISDN service, both of which are somewhat outdated services.  Because there are no customers, a customer notice has not been sent.  However, notice of discontinuance will be posted on the company’s web site. 

	Thank you for your attention to this matter.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
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